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Prague, 7th October 1881

My dear Mr. Sander,

The day before yesterday I sent you a drawing of the Phaius tuberculatus, this has been painted exactly as that in Gardeners’ Chronicle but by a different painter.

But yesterday I received the dried flowers and leaf from Marseille and your letter, therefore I had another picture made immediately, which should be ready tomorrow evening, the 8th. I shall send this immediately to Stevens so there is no loss of time. The first one is nice, but the second will be wonderful. I had a lot of trouble to get the painter to accept these paintings, since he is busy doing work for the competition which amounts to 4,000 ??? and must be finished by end October. Therefore he did not want to do these and the other painter who usually works for me had not returned home. I want him to do the Od. nevadense, he will be back in Prague by 15th October.

I am pleased to hear that Humblodt arrived well with his plants. I wish you much luck….

[In French:] kind regards to Mr. Humblodt; I am delighted to hear that he arrived well with many beautiful plants and in good health.


With kind regards,

B Roezl

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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